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October 21, 2015

CERTIFIED MAIL

Patricia Miner

3272 8. Illinois Ave,
Milwaukee, WI 53207
Dear Ms. Miner:

Your application to replace wood windows with vinyl windows at 2804 W. State Street was denied by the Historic
Preservation Commission on Monday, October 19™, '

You can appeal the Commission’s decision to the Common Council by filing a written request with the City Clerk
by November 11™. The City Clerk shall file the request to appeal with the Common Council at the next regularly-
scheduled meeting of the appropriate Common Council committee.

If you have any questions relating to the appeal process, please contact Linda Elmer at 414-286-2231.

Sincerely,

MES R, OWCZ '
City Clerk

Ce: Ald. Robert Bauman
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